
To our local business leaders:  

We are in a critical time in the response to the COVID-19 pandemic and the Montgomery 
County Emergency Operations Center is asking for your help in assembling supplies for the 
response. At this time, we are asking our local business community to help by donating 
personal protective equipment (PPE) critical to protect frontline workers.  
 
These supplies will be inventoried and then redistributed to organizations working on the front 
line of this public health crisis.  
  
Our primary needs right now are:  

• Surgical Masks  
• N-95 respirators  
• Nitrile gloves  
• Aprons  
• Gowns  
• PAPRs (powered air purifying respirators) 
• APR (air purifying respirator) 
• Face shields  

 
Donation Drop Off Information  

For large donations (pallets or more), please contact St. Vincent de Paul 937-425-0592 to 
schedule a drop-off time.  

For donations of less than a pallet, you can drop off your donation at St. Vincent de Paul Thrift 
Store loading dock at 945 S. Edwin C. Moses, between 8 a.m. and 4 p.m., without an 
appointment.  

For questions about this request, please contact the Montgomery County Emergency 
Operations Center resource desk at (937) 225-6316. 

Thank you for your support 

Sincerely,  

Brittany Fain 
Director of Risk, Safety and Emergency Management 
Montgomery County, Ohio 

 


